
 

Lax completed term on IRS Advisory Committee

5/1/2007

Chuck Lax has completed his 3-year term as a member of the IRS Advisory Committee, the “Advisory
Committee on Tax Exempt Entities and Government Entities (“ACT”).” This is an IRS committee that was
formed to provide an organized public forum for discussion of relevant issues to enable the IRS to receive
regular input with respect to the development and implementation of tax administration issues. Additionally,
Chuck was the project leader of a 46-page report presented to the IRS entitled “Improving Compliance for
Adopters of Pre-Approved Plans.” As part of this committee work, Chuck interacted with the highest
executives of the Internal Revenue Service. Congratulations, Chuck.
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